
 

                 Palmyra High School Facility Guidelines for Visitors  

 

We are operating under 25% capacity per our local DHM.  Home/Visiting schools will be 

allowed 2 family members per player, 2 per coach and 2 per manager to be in attendance.   

Tickets will be emailed to the school for distribution. 

Visiting team must take temperatures of athletes prior to leaving for PHS 

Visiting team will bring own warm up basketballs 

Visiting and home spectator seating will be clearly defined and must be followed 

We require masks be worn in our building at all times for spectators, bench players and table 

personnel 

Teams will not be required to wear masks during play, but are required to on the bench 

Concession items will be limited to grab and go and priced in increments of a $1.  Exact cash is 

requested if possible. 

No pep band (both home and away) 

Locker rooms will be available for visiting teams (locker rooms will be sanitized prior to arrival) 

No team handshakes/fist bumps before or after the game (a sportsmanship wave is encouraged 

before/after the contest) 

Visiting teams are encouraged to their bring own sanitizing supplies for their bench for use 

during the game 

All spectators will enter through west doors (east doors will be locked) and exit through the 

south doors at the end of the day. 

Parking on the north, west and south side is encourage as only the west doors are being used 

for entrance.  (Please get this message to your patrons attending) 

We require that no post game meals be served in our school.  Grab and go meals are acceptable 

as long as they are handed out outside prior to the athletes loading the bus 

 

 


